
RIVERSIDE LEADERSHIP OUTDOOR CLASSROOM PROJECT 
 
The Outdoor Classroom (at the corner of Porter and Harrison) continues to be transformed from a 
deserted wasteland into an inspiring and artistic extension of the traditional learning classroom. 
 
We are selling bricks to continue to raise money for our needs, including picnic tables made out of 
recycled materials. The bricks will be installed permanently in the Outdoor Classroom and will be 
engraved according to your wishes.  Each brick is $15 and together we will make a HUGE 
difference to our school as well as another school that suffered.  You do not have to be a student of 
Riverside to have a brick; anybody who wants to help make a difference can purchase one. 
 
Payment can be made by cash or by check, made out to “Riverside PTO”.  If you provide an email 
address on the attached form, a photo of the brick that is created will be emailed to you once 
completed. Bricks will hope to be installed before summer’s end in the Outdoor Classroom.   
 

          
 

 
ORDER FORM FOR ENGRAVED BRICK 

 
Engraved name on brick: 
 
Payment Received:  Yes    No 
Payment Type:  Check     Cash            Payment Amount:  $ 
Special Notes (i.e. if ordering more than one brick, do you want all bricks placed together in the 
same area?) 
 
Contact Information (email/phone): 
 
Checks can be made payable to Riverside PTO or cash payments are also accepted.  Please 
contact Sarah Bosworth (at sarahbosworth@sbcglobal.net) or by phone (264.9178)if you have any 
questions. 
 
Bricks will be created in a two-week period (or sooner if possible). 
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